

PO Box 6180 Swanbourne WA 6010 www.fawwa.org Ph: (08) 9384 4771

CELEBRATING WRITING EVERYDAY OF THE YEAR

Tuesday 17th March 2020

Dear Members,

Re: FAWWA Covid19 Response

FAWWA views the health of members as a priority. In the light of recent projections for the spread of Covid19, doctors and health professionals are calling on the community to be pro-active where possible. As a result, FAWWA has decided to scale back its activities.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Fortunately, FAWWA does not have many events on the calendar until the Easter break. Most events will be postponed, go on-line or go into recess. Looking to next month, scheduled events will be postponed.

The website will be updated shortly to reflect this.

Core volunteers will minimally staff the office to answer emails and process the Stuart Hadow Short Story Competition.

We will stay in touch with members via the website, newsletter and social media.

Please email the office if you have any queries.

We will keep you updated via email of any changes. Thank you for your understanding.

Wishing everyone the very best in this unusual circumstance.

Kind regards

Yeeda Topham Acting President